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The Children’s Commissioner for England has published an
innovative and much-needed guide for parents and carers to have
discussions with their children about online sexual harassment. The
guide, which is in part built upon the experiences and voices of young
people, provides adults with practical advice on how to navigate
discussions with their own children.

The new guide 'Talking to your children about online sexual
harassment' is available from the Office of the Children's
Commissioner.

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/report/talking-to-vyour-

child-about-online-sexual-harassment-a-guide-for-parents/
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